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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child is having swimming lessons at Hethersett Primary School on 

Wednesday mornings for the next two terms. Lessons will commence on, 

Wednesday, 14th September.  Please note that the coach will be leaving at 8.50 

a.m. for these sessions. 

 

Your child will need to wear their swimming kit underneath their uniform - a one 

piece costume for girls and trunks for boys (not boxer shorts).  They will need 

to bring a swimming hat and a towel; goggles are optional. Remember to pack 

underwear to change into afterwards!  Could you also ensure that any earrings 

are removed beforehand.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Miss C Stedman 

Headteacher 
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